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DACHSHUND FANCIERS' ASSOCIATION of BERKS COUNTY

March 11, 2007

Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
Attn: Ms. Mary Bender
Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture
2301 North Cameron Street
Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408

RE: Proposed Changes to PA Dog Law

Dear Ms. Bender:

The Dachshund Fanciers' Association of Berks County has been a member of the PA Federation
of Dog Clubs for more than 25 years. We, as are dog clubs throughout the state, are in a state of
shock after having read the proposed changes to the PA Dog Law. Please be advised that we
concur completely with the position of the PA Federation of Dog Clubs on this matter.

Many of these proposed changes are unenforceable and illogical. They are very poorly
constructed and appear to have had no input from experienced dog people.

We hope that you consider seriously the opinions of the dog community and suggest that more
research be conducted.

Sincerely,

Hillary Jordan '
Secretary
Dachshund Fanciers' Association of Berks County

28 Jenkins Drive, Downingtown, PA 19335


